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 MODEL T FORD CLUB of NORTHWEST OHIO, INC.   
  

 

Jim Ballmer, Pres.; Bruce Klepinger, Vice-Pres.; Jack Putnam, Treas.; Gary Nau, Sec/Ed.  

 

NEXT MEETING: Saturday, December 6th, 2014 - 6:00pm at Lock Sixteen Steakhouse, 1950 
Bellefontaine Road, Lima, OH 45804. 

 

 

 

 
 

I was unable to attend the meeting because of an emergency with my father.  But I did receive two emails that 
summarized the meeting. 
 
Note from Jack Putnam: 
We had 17 members at the meeting Nov 6th.  Discussion centered on recent events that various members had 
attended.  We gained a new member:  Brett Bowser of Lima.  He purchased the Model A from Bob Torbet.   
Bruce Klepinger showed pictures of the "new" car he bought for his wife to drive. A 1960 Falcon Ranchero. 
Jim Ballmer brought a steering column with a lock mechanism on the steering wheel.  Pictures of it are on face 
book page. 
Remind members of the Christmas dinner at Lock Two EAST. I-75 to RT 309 to RT 117 and turn right into the 
restaurant. Bob Request RSVP by December 3rd.  Telephone Torbet as he is having computer problems and 
may not get emails at this time.  419.227.3305. 
 
Note from Bruce Klepinger: 
There was a pre meeting at Thirsty’s tavern on the Lincoln Highway in Beaverdam.  Bruce K, Ted K, Bob T, 
Tom the rev, Bill Mack, Brett and ??  attended a meeting to discuss which pizza or sub was better. 
Condolences were made to Bill Mack, (at both meetings) as his wife passed away last week, Reverend Tom 
had been the officiating pastor according to Rev Bob! 
Was a good pre meeting and I was glad I was able to go early this month. 
 
Jack informed us that Gary Nau wouldn’t be here as his father cut his hand and he was at the hospital. 
Jack showed his new trailer 
Pres. Jim B. had a locking steering wheel that he talked about. 
Hosting the T Jamboree for 2015 was tabled till Feb. 
Club voted to buy 4 folding tables to use for picnics or T tech sessions. 
Meeting adjourned and club looked at an engine that was rebuilt but need everything done again. Jack to fix 
with a new crank and a new Nolting Transmission. 
 
 
The club’s website has a Member’s Vehicle page.  If you would like your car shown, send an electronic version 
of the picture to Gary Nau (naugary@yahoo.com) or bring the picture to the next meeting. 
 
Remember that this club is dependent on its membership to make it work.  Everyone is invited and encouraged 
to put forward your thoughts and ideas to make this the best Model T club in Ohio.   
 
Respectfully submitted, 

Gary Nau – Secretary 

Web site: http://www.nwo-modelt.org/ 
 
 
  

http://www.nwo-modelt.org/


Pictures from the meeting provided by Bruce Klepinger 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
  



 
 

I am looking for articles from members of projects they are working on, places they have been with their 
car, stories about their car, or anything you think the other members might find interesting.  What you 
send me does not have to be print ready.  Just a simple e-mail telling the story or supplying the details 
(with or without pictures) and I’ll rewrite it into the newsletter format then send you a proof copy to read 
before it is published.  If you have anything that you feel I could use in the newsletter please email it to 
naugary@yahoo.com or bring what you have to the next meeting. 

 
 


